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The past month has been nothing short
of exciting as the children learnt so
much about community helpers. They
learnt about who they are and how they
help our communities. We were given
first hand information about community
helpers like farmers, pilots, paramedics,
radiologists and an artist all from our
very own parents at our school.

In addition, we also enjoyed learning lots
about healthy eating, dental hygiene and
Sports and excercise. The children learnt
why it is important for us to make good
choices for our body. We were fortunate
to have a parent speak to us about
healthy eating and our PE teacher Ms
Lauren came to share with us the
importance of being active in our daily
lives.
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This month we will embrace the festive
season and look at two themes, holidays
around the world and Christmas. We will
look at how different people around the
world celebrate different holidays and then
we will look at how people near and far
celebrate Christmas.
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08- Festive play
11-15- No afternoon activities this week
15- Pajama movie day- Last day of school

10- Baldwin
25- Alex
29- Yazn
31- Alina
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We would like to thank all parents for
giving so generously with your
donations to the Leopards Rock
Community School. This will make a
big difference to the children.

Do widk yow all a wondef
Jedtive deadon and a plodperog
new yea.
See yow all on the IOt
Janaary.
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We are all véry excited“to welcome
you to the end of year festive play. It
will take place on the Friday 8th
December at 10:30 to start at 11:00.
The children are very excited to show

you their performances.




